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     Senator Elaine Philips (R-Manhasset, pictured center) recently welcomed students from

the North Shore Hebrew Academy in Great Neck to the State Capitol.

     The students, together with Head of School Rabbi Jeff Kobrin, traveled to Albany to

discuss issues with Senator Phillips and other state legislators.  Senator Phillips met with the

group in the State Capitol and answered questions from the students. 
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